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Dimboola Memorial Secondary College would like to acknowledge the Traditional Owners of the Wimmera Mallee 
area: The Wotjobaluk, Jaadwa, Jadawadjali, Wergaia and Jupagalk peoples, 

and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 
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Respect          Honesty         Excellen ce         Care          Freedom   

A message from our !ŎǘƛƴƎ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΧ 
I am sure that many of you have the feeling that the days seem to merge together during this period of social distancing 
and staying at home. This makes it all the more challenging for our students, as they learn to manage their time learning 
at home without bells to tell them when to take a break and when to begin work for their next class. 
 
While the start to learning at home might have been difficult to navigate for some, many students are now developing a 
pattern that they follow each day to ensure they can keep up-to-date with their learning. Year Level Coordinators for the 
Year 7 to 10 groups have prepared reference timetables that break each part of the day into subject blocks, and a checklist 
of work requirements is available on their Edmodo form group pages. 
 
I encourage parents and carers to ask their child to show them how they use their computers to check their learning 
programs for the week, and to also look at the DMSC website and Facebook page to find any information that might assist 
ǘƘŜƳ ǘƻ ƳƻƴƛǘƻǊ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ 9ŘƳƻŘƻΦ 
 
Our staff at DMSC have been working hard to ensure that they are trialling new ways of delivering their curriculum. Most 
teachers are now using video clips to help provide short explanations of how students can do set work activities. Many 
have had to set up a workstation in their homes, just as students have also had to do. 
 
Congratulations to all of the students who have continued to check their work regularly and ask their teachers for help 
when unsure. I encourage all students to seek help when they encounter a problem, as staff are able to message 
responses when they are free. Remember that our Year 11 and 12 students are working to a normal school timetable and 
the teachers are often using WebEx to deliver these senior classes. 
 
Hard copies of work can be arranged if students are finding it difficult to read from computer screens. It is also important 
to takes breaks from the computer and long periods of study, by going outside to be active for at least 30 minutes each 
day.  
 
Our newsletter is full of great photos to share when we cannot be together at school. Be sure to keep capturing special 
moments during this time, as it will be a way for us all to remember the time when school was not at school.  
Be patient and kind, and show appreciation to those who are keeping us all safe. 
 
Sally Klinge 
Acting Principal 

 

http://www.dmsc.vic.edu.au/
mailto:dimboola.memorial.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


